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The Object of Rotary
THE FOUR WAY TEST: OF THE THINGS WE THINK, SAY, AND DO

1. Is it the TRUTH?
2. Is it FAIR to all Concerned?
3. Will it build GOOD WILL and better Friendships?
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all Concerned?

 The Crimson news magazine is a great example of how Paso Robles
High School is living up to its belief that “every student will have
success” according to Principal Eric Martinez.  Martinez was proud to
bring members of the Crimson staff to share their experiences and
achievements with lunch meeting attendees.

Martinez (left) was appointed PRHS principal in
May 2016.  He previously served as vice principal at
his alma mater, Bullard High School in Fresno, and
has 17 years of experience serving as a classroom
teacher, school administrator, curriculum & athletic
coach. He graduated from UCSB and completed his
teaching credential and masters degree at CSU
Fresno.  He lives in Paso Robles with his wife Eliana.

Principal Martinez quickly introduced Crimson
faculty advisor Jeff Mount and six members of the Crimson student staff
(see photo on page 3) After hearing Rotarians cite the Four-Way Test,
Jeff noted that “we are in the same business - is it the truth and is it fair to
all concerned”.  He postulated that the students he brought with him are
“future Rotarians” as their mission is “to get it right, to love our work and
community”.  This was clearly evident as various members of the staff,
including co-editors-in-chief Sadie Mae Mace and Valeria Cisneros.
spoke passionately about their work in managing & delivering
information, fact finding & writing, and photography.

The Crimson news magazine has a total staff of 27 students with very
impressive and professional products.  The Crimson not only includes a
traditional print edition, but a web-based version along with Facebook
and Instagram feeds. Student accomplishments include 2 top-ten awards
for their website and newsprint magazine at the 2016 Nationals in
Indianapolis as well as 7 individual awards.  The experience at Nationals
was tremendous and they plan to attend the 2017 event in Seattle.

Mount asked Rotarians to consider advertising in the Crimson with
“the cheapest rates in town” to help defray their operating costs.

PRHS Principal Eric Martinez With
Crimson Advisor Jeff Mount & Student Staff



Coming Programs

Jan 26:   Dave Hovde,  KSBY Weatherman - Central Coast Weather
Feb 2:    Tom Dobyns, Board President, Court Appointed Special
    Advocates (CASA) for Children
Feb 9:    Valentines Day Program with the PRHS Choir
Feb 16:  John Donovan “Abraham Lincoln in his own words”
Feb 23:  Dick McKinley, Public Works Director - State & Federal
     Stormwater Regulations

Birthdays in the Next 30 Days
Dale Guston Jan 26 Jack Ogden* Feb 12
Todd Corgill Jan 30 Darrell Eide Feb 13
Karen (Marty) Self Jan 30 Deb (Scott) Greaves Feb 14
Brett Van Steenwyk (Deb Lorenz) Feb 3 Stephen (Linda) Janzen Feb 16
Chris Bausch Feb 5 Debbie (Rick) Minton Feb 20
Douglass Moore Feb 6 Steve Hovey Feb 21
Ann Cochrane Feb 7 Isolde (Bob) Lata Feb 21
Jan (Jon) Dallons Feb 7 Linda Jansen Feb 23
Tom Taylor Feb 9 Sam (Jennifer) Sorenson* Feb 23
Delores (Jack) Ogden
Dannie Tope

Feb 10
Feb 12

Karisha Dearing (Matt
McClish)

Feb 24

* In memoriam

Anniversaries This Week
Kathy & Gary Tucker Jan 27

News You Can Use

● Condolences - We are saddened to hear of the passing of Wade Taylor’s
wife Shelley last Friday.  We offer our sincere condolences and support
to Wade and his family at this difficult time.  Details of any memorial
service will be forthcoming.

● Wine & Beer Raffle - Tickets for the annual “Cork & Cap” raffle
sponsored by the Atascadero Rotary Club are now on sale.  Since raffle
tickets were given to our club as a result of the Bearcat football win
over the Greyhounds, the Paso Robles Rotary Club will receive the
proceeds from these ticket sales.  Tickets are $10 with two grand prizes:
(1) 10 cases of wine with a 51-bottle wine refrigerator (2) 20 cases of
beer with a kegerator.  Please see Tony Wallace for tickets ASAP as
the drawing is Feb 8.

● Boy Scout Lodge Dedication - Mark your calendar on March 4 for
the dedication of the Troop 60 “Esteemed Eagle” Lodge.  Our club has
been intricately involved with Troop 60 for many years and is a sponsor
of the lodge refurbishment.  The Saturday dedication starts at 2 PM at
2247 Oak Street.  Please see John Hamon for further information.

● Golf Tournament - The planning meetings for this year’s tournament
are now underway.  Please consider volunteering for this great event
held on May 13. Contact Chairman Rick Goree for further details.

● Final Quarterly Dues Reminder - If your dues aren’t paid in
full, the next quarterly payment of $162.50 is due February 1. If you
are not sure what you owe, contact Ann Cochrane at 431-7086 or
acochrane@heritageoaksbank.com.

Paso Robles High School Crimson News Magazine Team
Faculty Advisor Jeff Mount (3rd from the right) introduces six
members of the Crimson news magazine staff below.  The web-based
editions can be viewed at www.crimsonnewsmagazine.org.

Rain Quotes to Remember

● Rain is grace; rain is the sky condescending to the earth; without rain,
there would be no life. - John Updike

● Rain, whose soft architectural hands have power to cut stones, and chisel
to shapes of grandeur the very mountains. - H. W. Beecher

● After the rain cometh the fair weather. - Aesop
● Some people feel the rain. Others just get wet. - Bob Marley
● The nicest thing about the rain is that it always stops, eventually.- Eeyore
● And when it rains on your parade, look up rather than down. Without the

rain, there would be no rainbow. - G. K. Chesterton
● Being soaked alone is cold. Being soaked with your best friend is an

adventure. - Emily Wing
● Rain didn’t make things messy. People did that all on their own.

- Barbara Delinsky


